Friends of Broomfield Park

AGM

Wednesday 7 May 2014

1. Chair

Nigel welcomed members and presented his report. He thanked past and present committee members and volunteers for their support over the past year.

2. Minutes of previous AGM

Approved.

3. Presentation of Accounts

All monies have been allocated and the account is healthy. Accounts approved.

4. Subscriptions

It is noted that subscriptions are now due from those members who took out a 3 year membership.

5. Election of Officers

Committee has been re-elected with the addition of Sue Cook and Chris Kaufman. Thanks were given to those members who have stood down during the year. The committee is now in need of a secretary.